Tricia Maiers

From:

Tim English <tenglish@english-insurance.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 19, 2023 10:34 AM

To: Cc: Tricia Maiers Mick Michel

Subject:

Customer Appreciation Day

Good morning Tricia. We are having a Customer Appreciation Day on Friday August 11, 2023 on our parking lot next to our office at 129 1st Ave East. We are requesting Council permission to block off a portion of the alley behind our office from approximately 2-7 PM on that date so no vehicles could drive through our parking lot. Let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you in advance for the City Council's consideration.

Tim English, CIC

Agency Principal

English Insurance Agency

O'Connor & English Insurance

P.O. Box 190 129 1st Ave. East Dyersville, IA 52040 1545 Associates Drive

Suite 103

Dyersville, IA 52040 Office: <u>563.875.2716</u> Dubuque, IA 52002 Office: 563.557.7440

Cell: (563)590-2135

Email: tenglish@english-insurance.com Website: www.english-insurance.com

